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05/24/2022 14:26 Support

Dear council, I write in support of the Heather Lands proposal. While less flashy and attention-grabbing than 
Jericho or the Broadway Plan, it is equally important in bringing more housing to Vancouver in a critical part of 
the city. To comments opposing the removal of the Fairmont building - the First Nations have told us keeping 
the building is in opposition to the principles of reconciliation. That should be enough. Should any wealthy 
benefactor decide they want to put up the millions to save the building and move it to a private piece of land, let 
them do so. That is not the city's responsibility, and certainly not in its interest when considering how we should 
be moving forward with our First Nations partners.

Mark Trischuk Mount Pleasant No web 
attachments.
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